
Document Number: 743775  Page 1 of  1 

 
 
 
 
 

December 10, 2024 
 
 
 
Prince George Seniors Activity Centre 
425 Brunswick Street,  
Prince George, BC V2L 2B7 
 
Dear Members of the BC Community Gaming Grant Program Review Committee, 
 
On behalf of the City of Prince George, I am pleased to offer this letter of support for the Prince 
George Seniors Activity Centre as they apply for the BC Community Gaming Grant. The Centre’s 
Health & Fitness program plays a vital role in promoting the wellbeing of our senior residents by 
providing accessible, inclusive, and community-focused services. 
 
The Centre delivers an impressive variety of programs that foster physical activity, social 
connection, and community engagement. Moreover, the Centre’s dedication to engaging 
volunteers and community members enhances its ability to deliver these services while 
strengthening local ties. 
 
This funding is critical to ensuring the sustainability of their valuable work, which directly 
improves the quality of life for seniors in Prince George and addresses the unmet needs of an 
underserved demographic in our community. 
 
The City of Prince George fully supports the Centre’s commitment to fostering health, inclusion, 
and active living among our senior residents. We are confident that continued investment in 
their programs will yield significant benefits for the community as a whole. 
 
Thank you for considering this application. Should you require further information or support, 
please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Mayor Simon Yu 
City of Prince George 
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